
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Call for Papers: 
20th International Wildlife Law Conference (IWLC-20) 

April 1–2, 2020 
 
The 20th International Wildlife Law Conference will be held April 1–2, 2020, at Stetson 
University College of Law in Gulfport, Florida, USA. The conference will be hosted by the 
Institute for Biodiversity Law and Policy at Stetson University College of Law and will be  
co-sponsored by the Environmental Law Center at the University of Cologne and the 
University of Barcelona Faculty of Law. IWLC-20 will bring together a variety of 
professionals involved in wildlife conservation, including lawyers, policymakers, and scientists. 
Student attendance and participation are strongly encouraged.  
 
This event welcomes not only law professionals and students with an interest in wildlife, but 
also wildlife professionals and students with an interest in law. 

 
Deadline to submit abstracts: December 15, 2019 

Notification of acceptance: January 6, 2020 
 
IWLC-20 will include papers on a range of legal and policy frameworks related to wildlife 
protection and conservation. Papers are invited on the following aspects of international and 
regional wildlife law and policy: 
 
Ø Species reintroduction and rewilding 

Ø Invasive species: challenges and solutions  

Ø Legal and ethical issues related to trophy hunting 

Ø Conservation of marine biodiversity 

Ø Impacts of climate change on wildlife treaties 

Ø Responses to the IPBES Global Assessment  
 
 
Papers on other topics also will be considered. If you would like to present a paper at IWLC-
20, please email your abstract (maximum 300 words) and a brief biography to Professor 
Royal Gardner (gardner@law.stetson.edu) and Erin Okuno (okuno@law.stetson.edu) by 
December 15, 2019. 
 
The Journal of International Wildlife Law and Policy welcomes the submission of manuscripts 
based on IWLC-20 presentations. 


